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Orange County Global Medical Center and OCFA to Feature Holiday Fire Hazard 
Demonstrations and Safety Tips

Who: To encourage caution this holiday season, Orange County Global Medical Center
(OCGMC) and the Orange County Fire Authority (OCFA), are partnering to raise 
awareness to avoid fire hazards and unwanted injuries this Thanksgiving. 

What: OCGMC and OCFA invite you to a demonstration highlighting the importance of 
exercising caution during the Thanksgiving season. Too often, Thanksgiving Day can 
end with loved ones in the emergency room due to oil burns from turkey fryers or 
unattended candles. Firefighters and hospital staff will demonstrate how to avoid fire 
hazards and unwanted injuries. In addition, there will be a demonstration on how 
easily a turkey fryer and unattended candles can start an unwanted fire. 

Speakers at this event will include the following representatives:

o Captain Larry Kurtz (Captain / Public Information Officer, OCFA)
o Dr. Andrea Dunkelman (Medical Director, Orange County Burn Center)
o Dr. Humberto Sauri (Medical Director, Trauma Services, OCGMC)
o Dr. Frank Nastanski (Medical Director, Trauma Services, OCGMC)

When: Tuesday, Nov. 21, 2017 at 11 a.m.

Where: Orange County Global Medical Center
1001 N. Tustin Avenue
Tustin, CA.  92705

Great Visual Opportunities for Video and Print – Interviews Available in 
English and Spanish!
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